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May 23, 2019

Mr. Mike Cowbrough, Chief Weed Inspector

mike.cowbrough@ontario.ca

Dear Mr. Cowbrough
Re: Appointment of Weed Inspectors, Town of Pelham

Please be advised that at their regular meeting of May 21, 2019, Council for the
Town of Pelham adopted By-law # 4116(2019), being a by-law to appoint Mr. Craig
Genesse and Mr. Greg Young as Municipal Weed Inspectors for the Corporation of
the Town of Pelham, and to Repeal By-law #3592(2015). A copy of the By-law
4116(2019) is appended.

This Notice is provided pursuant to requirements of the Ontario Regulation of the
Weed Control Act, s. 8(1), 9(1), (2) and (3). Please remove Mr. John Ross from
your records. His appointment has been repealed as noted above.

Do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions,

Yours truly

, Dipl.M.M., AMCT

Encl.

cc: vaughan.allan@ontario.ca
C. Genesse
G. Young

From the Clerk’s Department
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